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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

August 4, 2005
GENERAL NOTICE NO. 2005-08
TO:

Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT:
E-Mail and Internet Usage Policies (reissue of 2002-06 corrected)
The following are the Internet addresses for statewide policies on E-mail and Internet utilization.
Internet Acceptable Use Policy:  http://www.cmac.state.ct.us/policies/aup.htm
Electronic Mail Acceptable Use Policy:   http://www.cmac.state.ct.us/policies/emailcon.htm
These policies have been in existence since at least 1999.  As a condition of Internet access, each employee must sign a statement acknowledging that they have read the policy and will abide by its terms.  Kindly print out copies of the policies and post or publish them as you would any other policy impacting state employees  

Generally, under the terms of the policies, employees may only use the Internet and e-mail in connection with their state employment.  Employees cannot send or receive personal e-mails nor can they search the Internet for their own personal reasons.  This includes such things as messages to family, friends, unions, soccer teams, Ebay auctions, LLBean purchases, Napster, etc. Obviously employees cannot control unsolicited e-mail communications; however, they should not give their state e-mail address to others for the purpose of receiving mail.  

Labor Relations Designees with questions concerning this notice should contact the Office of Labor Relations at 418-6447.  All others should contact their Central Personnel Office.

Robert L. Curtis
Robert L. Curtis
Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106
